FLANDERS, RIVERSIDE, NORTHAMPTON COMMUNITY ASSOCIATION
General Membership Meeting
7:00pm, David Crohan Community Center, 655 Flanders Road, Flanders, NY

Minutes of the Meeting
January 14, 2019

The meeting was called to order at 7:00pm and the Pledge of Allegiance was recited.

Present:

Sarah Huneault, Vice President
Monica Dawson, Treasurer

Sandy Adams, Secretary

Kathy Kruel, General Board Member
Millie Roth, General Board Member
Paola Zuniga, General Board Member
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Absent:
1. Ron Fisher, President

November Minutes unanimously adopted by board.

November Treasurer’'s Report unanimously adopted by board.
Chinese Auction held at Christmas Party December 2018: $1,524 raised. $1,000 will be
allocated to FRNCA's Scholarship Fund.

Guest Speakers

Tri-Energy

Lynn Arthur — CCA Community Choice Aggregation

A program for residences and small businesses. Goal: to spread power supply over all
customers - like a co-op. “Can save huge amounts of money - contract fuel supply for
2 years at a guaranteed fee”. January 22, 2019 will be a public hearing in Hampton
Bays Senior Center...email SH Town Clerk with CCA in subject line to encourage town to
look into this alternate energy idea.

Riverhead Free Library

Catherine Montazem Reference and Outreach Coordinator

David Troyan Network & Systems Coordinator

The library is a hub of our communities and this administration is very responsive to
community needs. Many programs available to residents...just about anything you can
think of...such as free passes available to museums on Long Island and in NYC.
Catherine has planned a multitude of programs that will satisfy anyone’s curiosity
wanting to learn something new or meeting with others about a favorite subject.




If there’s something you have a question about that you don't see listed, just talk to
Catherine and she’ll see what she can do!

Davie Troyan is a computer tech person that can help you with questions about
computer navigation and show you on his computer. Just call and make an
appointment. More helpful with a pc, but can answer MAC questions, too.

Vince Taldone

Reported that over $1,000,000 in grants received in 2018. 2019 has started with more
grants received: Over $1,000,000 for shoreline restoration at the Maritime Trail Park.
More and improved bus shelters have been approved by Southampton Town.

A concern has been raised about funds ear-marked to low income community
improvements that may have been used for building improvements of Southampton
Town Hall. Questions will be asked at upcoming board meeting

Meeting Adjourned: 8:55pm

Respectfully submitted,

Sandy Adams
FRNCA Secretary




